
    Eve River July 24 - 27 

 

 

From: Don and Heather [mailto:donheather@shaw.ca]  

Sent: July 28, 2016 8:18 AM 

 

Jack and I got back from the Eve yesterday, Wednesday. We were there from Sunday evening 
on and fished Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday until about 2 p.m (July 22 -27). Until 
wednesday the fishing was pretty spotty with only 5 or 6 fish taken each day. Then on 
Wednesday it picked up to "pretty" good with some fish being taken and Jack and I got 7 
between us that day. I think the fish were starting to come in big numbers but if we had stayed 
there and fished Thursday we would have probably been able to tell for sure. One thing though, 
most of the fish are big. 
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